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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES MANAGEMENT TEAM REPORT ON  
FISHERY ECOSYSTEM PLAN FIVE-YEAR REVIEW UPDATE 

 
Several members of the  Coastal Pelagic Species Management Team (CPSMT) attended the online 
webinar on September 2, 2021 presented by the Ecosystem Work Group (EWG) on updates to the 
Fishery Ecosystem Plan (FEP) Five-Year Review, and the entire CPSMT has reviewed EWG  
Report 1 under Agenda Item H.1.a. The CPSMT has directly provided the EWG with specific 
comments on this draft for their consideration.  
 
The CPSMT recognizes the extent of work by the EWG and commends them on the revised 
chapters and the new Chapter 5 of the FEP. In addition, as addressed in Chapter 5, the CPSMT 
looks forward to potential new tools that could bring more ecosystem information into the Pacific 
Fishery Management Council process. 
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